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Convivial Conversation and Cuisine for Williams Faculty, Staff and Community Members

Board Corner 

Dear Faculty Club Members,

The holiday season is soon upon us, as are some 
entertaining and educational events at the 
Faculty Club!

October’s family friendly cookout was a great 
success! Attendees took the opportunity to 
continue Mountain Day fun with their family 
and colleagues, enjoy awesome BBQ and play 
cornhole on the Faculty House lawn. No doubt 
there will be more cornhole at upcoming Faculty 
Club events! We had 70 adult attendees and 
another 20 children who had a blast. Keep an 
eye out for more events like this in the future. 

We are excited to announce a special addition 
to our usual Friendly Friday programming. 
In November and December, the Music 
Department will present a short concert by 
student chamber music ensembles at 5:30 pm 
in the Faculty House Living Room. November’s 
musical selections are listed on this page, and 
December’s will be announced next month. We 
hope you will enjoy these musical appetizers!

On Wednesday, December 14th at 5:00 pm, we 
welcome journalist James Bettner Brooke to 
discuss the war in Ukraine. Among his many 
accomplishments, Brooke is the former editor 
in chief of Ukraine Business News and Moscow 
Bureau Chief for Bloomberg.

If you would like to plan ahead, on Friday, 
January 13th, 5:00 pm. Eiko Maruko Siniawer, 
Provost & Class of 1955 Memorial Professor of 
History will speak at the Faculty Club about her 
book Waste: Consuming Postwar Japan.

Both lectures are free and open to the public, 
and refreshments will be served. 

The Board has more events in the works so 

NOVEMBER 2022

expect more communications about these in 
future newsletters, emails, and on our website.

We hope to see you soon!

Alison
Alison Roe O’Grady 
President, Faculty Club Board of Governors 
aogrady@willliams.edu

November Friendly Friday
Friday, November 4th, 4:30 pm-6:30 pm

Please join us for a special treat! The Williams Music 
Department will present a short concert by student 

chamber music ensembles at 5:30 pm in the living room.  

Strum by Jessie Montgomery 
performed by the Tomo String Quartet

First movement of String Quartet No. 6 in f minor,  
Op. 80 by Felix Mendelssohn 

performed by the Class of ’26 Quartet

These will be followed by a movement of Trio in g minor 
for Flute, Cello and Piano by Carl Maria von Weber and 

Entr’acte for Flute and Guitar by Jacques Ibert

Appetizer Menu: 
Kielbasa Bites • Swedish Meatballs • Chicken Wings

Cucumber Tea Sandwiches
Sesame Soba Noodle Salad (vegetarian)
Freshly made Potato Chips & Onion Dip

Pumpkin Whoopie Pies
Coffee, tea & decaf • Beer & Wine for purchase
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Mondays Wednesdays Thursdays

11/02 – Fried Oysters 11/03 – Chicken & Stuffing 
Casserole

11/07 – Meat Lasagna and 
Vegetarian Lasagna 11/09 – Chicken Wing Bar 11/10 – Fish & Chips

11/14 – Meatloaf 11/16 - Chicken Française 11/17 – Pork Bánh Mì

11/21 – Burger Bar 11/23 – Roast Turkey Closed for Thanksgiving

11/28 – Beef Stew 11/30 – Sweet & Sour Chicken

November 2022

Faculty Club Mystery Book Club 

The Club will hold a single Nov./Dec. meeting. 

WHEN:  Friday, December 2nd, 1:30 pm

WHERE:  Milne Public Library Conference Room

WHAT: Stacy Adams’ While Justice Sleeps. In 
the halls of the U.S. Supreme Court, a young law 
clerk is caught up in a shocking mystery.

Contact Jean Vankin at (413) 458-5606 or 
jvankin@williams.edu if you have any questions.

Lunch Buffet Menu
The Faculty House will be open for buffet lunch on Mondays, Wednesdays and Thursdays — 
$11.00 for members and $13.00 for non-members, for the academic year.

Club Hours:	 8:30 am – 3:30 pm, Mon. – Fri.
Lunch Hours:	 11:30 am – 1:30 pm, Mon.,  
	 Wed., & Thurs.
Club Phone:	 (413) 597-2451
Fax:	 (413) 597-4722
Reservation Line:	 (413) 597-3089
Website:	 http://faculty-club.williams.edu

FACULTY HOUSE/ALUMNI CENTER

Thank You to everyone who came out for 
the Family Friendly Cookout and to Dining 

Services staff who made it possible!
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